
 

 

 

THE KINDERGARTEN STARTERS - DUBAI 

KGS / C/ 354-20               CIRCULAR                              20/01/2021 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
 

The school will remain closed on Tuesday, 26th January 2021, on account of the Indian 

Republic Day. There will be no Remote Learning classes on this day. 

 

Happy Republic Day to all. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Asha Alexander 

Principal 

Executive Leader- Climate Change, GEMS Education 

 


